
 

Welcome to the Lady Royd Primary  

Library Newsletter 

We get new books into the library all the time. If you have a 

suggestion for a book you would like to see in our library, please 

write it in our suggestions book.                                                                             

                             

          

Library News 

Tom Palmer a famous author came and opened our brand-

new library, cutting the big red ribbon on the way into our 

new space. He especially liked the mural on the wall and was 

very impressed when the children told him that the pupils 

had designed the Aspire value characters. 

After opening the library, he talked to pupils in years 3 and 

year 6 about being an author. 

Eshal Y6 “He is such a great role model for anyone wanting to 

be an author and he gave us time to ask lots of questions.” 

Yusuf Y3 “He told us all about his new book Artic Star and it 

sounds very exciting.” 

 

Virtual Author Visit 

Year 5 pupils were delighted to meet 

author Andy Griffiths over zoom, all 

the way from Australia.  

Isa said, “He was so creative and 

unique in his books.” 

Mariam said, “I want to borrow all the 

books from the library NOW.” 

Miss Joshi said,” He was so friendly 

and spoke to the children with lots of 

enthusiasm about the Tree House 

book series and created a real buzz in 

our classroom.” 

THESE BOOKS ARE AVALIBLE FOR YOU TO 

BORROW FROM OUR SCHOOL LIBRARY 

 

 

Competition 

Can you guess which teacher is hiding behind the school library book? Are you good at solving a puzzle?  

Then this competition is for you. 

Buy your entry sheet from the office for 50p and return it by Tuesday 14th December for your chance to 

win a book token. Winners will be announced on the last day of term.  

 

  

Manahil and Safa in Year 6 are our 

new Pupil Librarians. They both love 

reading and have a lot of 

recommendations about what to 

read. Please ask them what they 

recommend, they want to help you 

find a great read. 

We are always looking to expand our library. If you have any books in good condition, that you have 

enjoyed and no longer need, why not donate to our library. We appreciate all donations. Thank you 


